
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
06.12.2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you of our intent to target those drivers that park on the restricted area 
around your childs school.  
 
 
We have had repeated requests from parents/guardians to tackle the issues surrounding parking around 
the school.  
 
 
In light of this, Police with the support of the Civil Enforcement Officers from the Council, will attend the 
school with a view to issuing tickets to those committing offences.  
 
  
Can I take this opportunity to remind you that the yellow zig-zag markings are there to assist in the 
protection of children.   
 
 
Please do not stop for any period of time on the zig-zags, or any other restrictions around the school 
premises.  
 
 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation.  
 
 
 
 
 

      PC 2532 Andy Crosby 
Barrow Police Station.  
Andrews Way 
Barrow-in-Furness 
LA14 2UE 
101 ext. 42532  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 
 
 

Name PC 2532 Crosby 
Department Title 
Email andrew.crosby@cumbria.police.uk 
Tel 101 option 2 ext: 42532* 
My Reference      
Your Reference  
 

 
 

Chief Constable  
Chief Constable Michelle Skeer 
Police Headquarters 
Carleton Hall 
Penrith, Cumbria 
CA10 2AU 
 
 

 
 
 

cumbriapolice www.cumbria.police.uk 

mailto:andrew.crosby@cumbria.police.uk


 

 

 
 
  

 


